
 

 
 

29 June 2023 

 

 

Dear Parent /Guardian, 

 

On 3rd October 2023 Year 11 have the opportunity to visit Millennium Point in Birmingham to attend the Careers and 

Apprenticeship show. This is a National event for school and college students from year 10+ as well as young adults to 

find out more about apprenticeships at all levels as well as the educational pathways available to them. There will be 

employers from many different fields and many universities for pupils to speak to. This is an excellent opportunity for 

your child to consider their future aspirations and to begin thinking about where they want their education path to 

lead to. 

We will be leaving Nether Stowe at 9.00am and returning to Nether Stowe at 1.30pm where they will rejoin their 

period 4 lesson. We will be travelling by coach and the cost is £9.00 per pupil.  

If you are happy for your child to attend the Careers Fair please sign the permission slip below; to be returned to Miss 

Delaney and pay the £9.00 vis parent pay. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Miss Delaney 

Careers Lead 

…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 

I give permission for my child _________________________ to attend the Birmingham Millennium Point trip on 3rd 

October 2023. 

 

Signed ________________________________ 

 

Print name __________________________________________ 

 


